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Botwell pupils entertain passengers at Heathrow
hotel
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In good voice: the Botwell choir (Image: Botwell School)

Botwell House Children were asked to partner with The Plaza Premium Lounge to help raise money for charity during the
Christmas period.

The Children were singing Christmas carols at Heathrow airport on Friday 15t December. They were serenading the
guests flying in and out.

They were given Hats and spoilt with snacks and Pizzas.

The children said: “The plaza lounge was fun and we sang our carol concert songs. We had lots of people supporting us.”



